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Over 550 stockings were donated to Senior Services Plus as collaboration by the St. 
Louis Boeing Company, which were filled with items donated by Boeing employees. 
Pictured above is Alton resident Mr. Edward Edler, who is receiving his stocking from 
Senior Services Plus' Meals On Wheels driver Tom Jenkins.


